Immunization Policy

Dear potential PPP parents,

Please note that our practice strongly believes in adherence to the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) and Center for Disease Control (CDC) schedule for childhood immunizations. It is the policy of our practice to immunize all children as recommended within the guidelines set forth by these organizations.

Therefore, our practice **does not** accept patients **who do not vaccinate** according to the state mandated schedule.

We also **do not offer** non-standard or alternative immunization schedules, where vaccinations are spread out.

If you are unsure or have any questions about our immunization policy, please contact our office at (404) 351-1131.

Thank you,
Peachtree Park Pediatrics